
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/10/2014 2:36:57 PM

Subject: Fwd: Libraries

Katherine Veldran 
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
803-767-7583

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Sarah Gilbert <SarahGilbert@scsenate.gov>

Date:  June 10, 2014 at 2:17:53 PM EDT

To: "'katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov'" <katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: Steven Gilbert <StevenGilbert@scsenate.gov>, 'Wes Hayes' <rwhayes@comporium.net>

Subject: FW: Libraries

Katherine,
 
Senator Hayes received your email below.  Colleen Kaphengst, Executive Director of York County Library, asked 
him to introduce this legislation.  It was previously introduced in 2010 (H. 4590).  My understanding is the 
Greenville County Library System supported this legislation in 2010.  She also included the Attorney General’s 
opinion from 2009 on the issue.  The link is below.
 
http://2hsvz0l74ah31vgcm16peuy12tz.wpengine.netdna-cdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/03/goble-d-s-os-
8731-2-17-09-trespass-laws-public-library-buildings.pdf
 
Her contact information is as follows:
 
Colleen L. Kaphengst
Executive Director
York County Library
803-981-5833
Colleen.kaphengst@yclibrary.net
 
Sincerely,
 
Sarah S. Gilbert
Research Assistant
Senator Robert W. Hayes Jr., Chairman
Senate Banking & Insurance Committee
PO Box 142
410 Gressette
Columbia, SC 29202
803-212-6241
803-212-6299 - fax
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----- Original Message -----
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: (rwhayes@comporium.net)
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 12:22 PM
Subject: FW: Libraries
 
Senator,
Please reference the email below. Any background information would be helpful.
Thank you,
Katherine
 
 
From: Baker, Josh 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 12:07 PM
 
To: Veldran, Katherine
 
Subject: Libraries
 
Katherine,
 
We have received Senator Hayes’ bill regarding expulsion from a library and wanted a little more background on 
the issue.  Would you ask Senator Hayes to provide us with a description of the problem and examples of where 
this has been an issue?  If there is an association or group that we should speak with directly, any such guidance 
would be appreciated as well.
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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